
 
 
 
DATE:  February 2, 2012 
 
TO:  Linda Wolfe,  
  Foundations Curriculum & Instructional Effectiveness Committee 
 
FROM: Burrell Montz, Chair, Department of Geography 
 
SUBJECT: Elimination of Foundations Credit 
 
 
 

At the Geography Department faculty meeting on January 27, 2012, the faculty voted to 
remove Foundation Curriculum Credit for the following courses: 
 
GEOG 4325 Resources, Population and Development 
GEOG 4330 Agricultural Geography 
GEOG 4335 Geography of Tourism 
 
None of these courses are cross-listed.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. Please let me know if you have any 
questions or require additional information. 
 
 


